L EEEEEEEEEEEE—————.

From: Paul Turvey

Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 10:54 AM

To: TPC Enquiry

Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Categories: -

You don't often get email from_Learn why this is important
Tasmanian Planning Commission

GPO Box 1691
Hobart 7001
Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

I’'m really offended by the lack of consultation that hasn’t taken place with this stadium.
The decision has been made even though we should be using the funds to support health, housing and education needs.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.
Yours faithfully,

Paul Turvey





